
DQ Technology, Inc. 

5111 Johnson Drive.Pleasanton, CA 94588  

 

Federal Communications Commission 

7435 Oakland Mills Road 

Columbia, MD 

  

Date: August 16, 2011 

  

SUBJECT: FCC Application for FCC ID: QMPM605N 

  

  

To Whom It May Concern: 

  

This letter is to ascertain that DQ Technology, Inc. Product has been the units used for 

conducting FCC compliance testing, the DoC part will be tested by FCC recognized test 

lab.  

 

If you have any question or concerns, please contact us 

  

Regards,  

  
 

                                                         

Jeremiah Robert Ross/ Director of Business Development  

 


